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Dates for your Diary  

17th, 24th June, 1st, 8th, 15th July - Forest School for RG 

Friday 24th June - Year 3 Trip to Corinium Museum 

Thursday 7th July - Reception and KS1 Sports Day 

Friday 8th July - KS2 Sports Day 

Wednesday 13th July - Year 2 Production 

Thursday 14th July - Year 5 Production 

www.swanlanefirstschool.worcs.sch.uk - 01386 446540 - office@swanlanefirstschool.worcs.sch.uk 

Updated Website 

Recently we had a photographer visit to record life 
at Swan Lane. By far the most exciting moment 
was when he captured the whole school using a 
drone! If you haven’t already, head to the website 
to see the updated photos and a video of our 
wonderful school! 

Orienteering Success 
 

Recently we entered the School Games Orienteering 
Competition at Prince Henry's High School. We took 7 
teams to the event which allowed 28 children to take 
part! Our Cheetah team came 3rd overall, thanks to 
some great teamwork. These 4 children will go on to 
represent South Worcestershire at the Summer School 
Games in June!  

Reminders 

We appreciate the busy nature of daily life can often be hard to manage, but please could you try to: 

• Inform the office if your child has an allergy or medical issue, and keep us updated with any changes. 

• Ensure that the school has any medication your child needs, and that it is in date. This is your           
responsibility. 

• Let the school know if your address or telephone number changes 

• Order your child’s school meal by the Tuesday of the week before, if your child is having a school meal.  

Thank you! 



Platinum Jubilee Celebrations 

We had a glorious day on 27th May celebrating 

the Queen and her Platinum Jubilee. We spent 

time on the field trying a range of fun activities, 

learned about the Queen and planted some 

commemorative trees on the field.  

 

Thank you so much for all that attended picnic, 

it was so wonderful to see so many families 

spending time together and the children all had a 

brilliant time!  



Planting 

In the days before the half term break, 

children from every class got the chance to 

plant some vegetables in the raised beds around 

our school. They will have the chance to water, 

nurture and take huge pride as these vegetables 

begin to develop. It was an enjoyable experience 

for all, and we are excited to see how newly 

planted seeds then grow! 

Pet Day in Reception 

In Reception we have been learning all about animals and enjoyed welcoming in our own pets 

to celebrate Pet Day. It was wonderful to meet your pets and to hear all about how you look 

after them. Thank you very much to all of our parents and carers that were able to bring 

their pets in to share with us! 


